April 14, 2021

RE: Support for Genesee Fire Protection District (GFPD) Evacuation Roadway

To whom is may concern,

[ am in support of the Genesee Fire Protection District’s proposal for construction of an
evacuation roadway in their district. After reviewing the report, I believe it provides
compelling evidence that the fire danger is a threat to the area, and a secondary egress is
prudent for appropriate fire mitigation and means for evacuation. This measure, coupled
with the other mitigation strategies outlined in their Community Wildfire Protection Plan
(CWPP) will allow GFPD and the JCSO the best opportunity for reducing potential loss of

life during a wildfire, supporting the safety and security of those living within Jefferson
County.

Sincerely,

o A

Jeff Shrader, Sheriff
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